

Foundation Stage 1 Weekly Newsletter

21st December 2018









THIS WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

- On Monday we made our own Christingle with Reverend Scott and then walked to the church for the Christingle service.
- Role playing nativity characters.
- Making our own Christmas cards with craft materials.
- Singing Christmas carols.
- On Thursday we attended RISE assembly where Jesse and Harley received awards. Well done!
- On Friday we performed our Nativity play to the parents. The children all did brilliantly!

NEXT WEEK'S BUSY LEARNING

Last day of term – Friday 21st December
Pre-school will re-open on Monday 7th
January. We hope you all have a fun-filled
Christmas and New Year.

HELPING AT HOME

- Thank you very much for everybody's help and support this term. We hope you have a lovely Christmas break and we look forward to seeing you all again in the New Year!
- Remember that if you wish to contact any staff at The Hive the contact details are as follows: Phone 01285 810367, Email admin@kempsford.gloucs.sch.uk

